
Florida Repeater Council, Inc. 
Mike Fletcher- Secretary 
PO Box 602 

Brandon, Florida 33509 

September 26, 2016 

lan P. Hudson 
C/0 Johnny J. Bardine, P.A .. 
721151 Avenue N, Ste 200 
St. Petersburg, Fl 33701 

Certified Mail 70161970000000493441 

Re: Demand for records of Florida Repeater Council under FS617 

Mr. Hudson, 

OC1 - 3 REC'D 

Your client, Mr. Fields has demanded this information but has not provided any reasonable or proper 
purpose as required in the statute you referenced, for his request and/or usage of the corporation's 
proprietary information. 

Much of what Mr. Fields has demanded is regularly published on the Corporation's web page and 
publicly available to anyone who is interested. 

These demands appear to be an effort to harass the Directors of the Florida Repeater Council, Inc. 
because of an application that Mr. Fields has pending before the Florida Repeater Council, Inc. for a 
frequency coordination . That application has been delayed due to Mr. Fields refusal to provide detailed 
location information for his radio site as required of other applicants for such coordination. This 
coordination service is provided at no charge to the applicants under CFR part 97, and the Florida 
Repeater Council, Inc. is the Federal Communications Commission recognized coordinating body for the 
State of Florida. 

The Florida Repeater Council, Inc. volunteer web developer reports that the development site was 
recently the object of an illegal intrusion where some data was stolen and has been published on a 
hacker related site. The identifying information of the sites involved in this data theft have been 
recovered and are being provided to law enforcement as part of a criminal complaint. 

Should Mr. Fields desire to provide a reasonable and proper purpose for the information he demands 
we will consider such request at our Directors meeting in October. Lacking such a new request we will 
now consider this matter closed. 

~ 
Mike Fletcher 
Secretary 

Cc: FCC Enforcement Bureau 


